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Dear Reader, I am opposed to SB 799 because I do not believe such legislation will 

help the housing crisis. This bill puts housing providers in a vicarious situation and 

further enables renters to forgo paying their rent. This senate  bill will only further 

force housing providers  

to sell there property leaving less rentals available. This has been and  is continuing 

to  happen as I write this letter. Previous legislation has also forced the hand of many 

good housing providers to either sell their property or increase their rent to 

compensate for their new  liabilities and increased costs as a result of new proposed 

legislation. I urge you to vote No on  

Senate Bill 799. Thank you. 


